January 7, 2020
Are you interested in a fun, challenging math test?  The annual American Mathematics Competition--or AMC Test-- is scheduled for Thursday, January 30th at 8:30 in the lecture hall.  If you are interested, you must see Mr. Hellwege in room B-18 to sign up.  There is limited space so you need to sign up as soon as possible.

Today, Tuesday January 7th, is the deadline to drop a class in 2nd Trimester. If you are in the process of dropping a class, please make sure to return the completed drop form to your school counselor by the end of the day today.

Attention all baseball players.  There will be a short player meeting during lunch on Thursday in room C9 Lecture Hall.  All baseball players please meet in C9 Lecture Hall on Thursday during lunch for a short meeting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Spanish Club Members:  ¡Feliz Año Nuevo!  Join us TODAY during lunch for a special meeting to learn about the tradition of la rosca de reyes and enjoy a sweet treat with a surprise!!  Bring your friends!
